Alpha
Please pray, refer to national guidance, and go online if you can.

In light of the government’s announcement of increased measures to tackle COVID-19, we
want to encourage church leaders and Alpha hosts to keep thinking through the wisest
course of action for your church and community on your Alpha courses during this time.

- Pray: know that as an organisation we are praying intensively for the end of this outbreak.
- Government Guidance: we recommend churches refer to government and public health
websites for the most up to date information in order to make informed decisions for your
Alpha courses.

- Go Digital: we recommend moving Alpha online!

Some churches have moved the course online by using Zoom (it's free up to 100 people!).
You can watch the Alpha Film Series talk and then break out into small groups for
discussions. HTB has given it a go.



